
To the conference participants: 
 
My presentation will focus on the draft entitled, Harmless 
Free Riding, which you will find posted on the conference 
website.  
 
I have also posted there drafts of two other articles -- both 
short -- that are part of the same project. Should anyone 
wish to see them, the other drafts are Time and 
Intellectual Property after Coase, and Proximate Cause in 
the Law of Copyright: Linking Liability to Incentives. 
 
Thank you for coming to the conference. 
 
With warm best wishes, 
 
Wendy 
 


